From: Mike Clack

Sent: 26 December 2018 10:52
To: Planning

Subject: Reference 2018/3672/P

Dear Camden planning,

Having read a variety of documents and letters, both from the applicants and from the FPRA, | am
deeply concerned about this development, both in its scale, and in its execution. The application
appears to have multiple unanswered questions, and the damage to the local environment may be
considerable.

Yours sincerely

Mike Clack

Sent from my iPad



